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Our reference: EF13/5631 SF13/5478 DOC13/83640-01
Contact: Chris Burton 02 6022 0609

NSW

The General Manager
Wagga Wagga City Council
PO Box 20

WAGGA WAGGA NSW 2640

Attention: Colby Farmer

Dear Mr Pinyon
Re DA 13/0307 — Extension of Tarcoola Quarry - Supplementary Report

| refer to the supplementary report received by the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) on 18
November 2013for the proposed extension of Tarcoola Quarry at Lot 4 DP 740222 2 Gillard Road, East
Wagga Wagga.

The EPA has reviewed the additional information contained in the supplementary report and is satisfied that
the General Terms of Approval (GTA) provided in response to the original Environmental Impact Statement
(EIS) do not require modification. A copy of the GTA dated 29 August 2013 is attached to this response.

In addition, if development consent is to be granted it will be necessary for the applicant to apply for an
Environment Protection Licence with the EPA for the land based extraction activity consistent with the
development application for the proposal, EIS, supplementary report and our GTA.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter further please contact Chris Burton by telephoning
02 6022 0609.

Yours sincerely

BRIAN WILD 22 Nevesnbes 2013

Head Albury Unit
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 544 Albury NSW 2640
Second Floor, Government Offices
512 Dean Street Albury NSW 2640
Tel: (02) 6022 0600 Fax: (02) 6022 0610
ABN 30 841 387 271
WWw.epa.nsw.gov.au




